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VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL AND ELECTRONIC DELIVERY
Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord,NH 03301

Re: Docket No. DW 15-133
Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. and Tyngsborough Water District
First Amended Wholesale Water Supply Contract

Dear Director Rowland,

on July 28, 20 1 5. in Order No. 25,800, the Commission approved a special contract
between Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. (“PWW”) and Tyngsborough Water District
(“Tyngsborough”). On page 2 ofthe order, the Commission made note ofa correction in
the calculation of the total inch-feet that appeared in paragraph 6(c) of the contract. The
rate was corrected from $2.094 to $2. 10 1 per hundred cubic feet (“CCF”). The

correction also affected the Base Monthly Fixed Fee in paragraph 6(b).

This change affected the signed proposed contract and necessitated PWW and

Tyngsborough entering into an amended contract to reflect the correction approved

by the Commission. The corrected contract is entitled: Wholesale Water Supply
Contract-First Amendment and is attached for filing.

Pursuant to N.H. Code Admin. R. Puc 1 606.02(a)(4), three copies are being provided.
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing.

Attachments: Wholesale Water Supply Contract-First Amendment
cc: Docket-Related Service List

Very Truly Yours,

1L4
Marcia A. Brown

December 28, 2017 :
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